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Guilden Morden CofE Primary Academy 
Together we work to succeed and flourish, to live life in all its fullness. John 10:10 
Our school community is centred on the friendship of Christ, rooted in love and respect,  

enabling all to flourish. Through the courage given to us by the Holy Spirit we will be visible children of God. 

Weekly Bulletin  
WEEK 5 – Friday 4th July 2025  

 

 

This half term’s values are: 

COURAGE 

Summer 2   

Biblical Quote of the Week 
 

 

When I am afraid, I put my trust in 
you. In God, whose word I praise, in 

God I trust; I shall not be afraid. 
Psalm 56:3-4 

 

Diary Dates (2024-2025)    

Wednesday 25th June New Reception Welcome Meeting 
2pm 
 

Tuesday 8th July  Parent Consultations Drop Ins 
3.30 – 5.30pm   
 

Thursday 10th July  Sports Day  
Arriving from 1:15pm, for the event 
to start at 1:30pm. 
 

Saturday 12th July PTFA School Fair 
 

Wednesday 16th July Step Up Afternoon 
 

Thursday 17th July Kahlo class drama performance 
6:00pm 
 

Friday 18th July Year 6 leavers Party 3:30 – 5:30pm 

Monday 21st July Pre school Graduation 9am  
 

Tuesday 22nd July EYFS End of Term Party 12pm – 
2:45pm  
 

Wednesay 23rd July Summer Term 2 Ends 1:45pm 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

This week’s attendance is:  97.4% 

Overall attendance (this year) is:  95.1% 

 

 

 

Head’s Update 
Although we have all welcomed the splendid weather, the heat has 
certainly been exhausting at times! Despite this, I want to give a 
special shout-out to all our pupils for coping so well. They have done 
brilliantly at keeping cool and hydrated throughout the day, and I am 
incredibly proud of how diligently they have continued with their 
learning. Please continue to ensure your child brings a water bottle, 
sun cream and a sun hat to school every day while the hot weather 
continues. 
 

Year 6 Secondary Transition Days 
This week, our Year 6 pupils took part in their secondary transition 
days. Feedback from both staff and pupils has been very positive, and 
it’s clear they all had a great time preparing for the next stage of their 
education. As much as we will miss them, we are excited to see them 
take these next steps as they move on from Guilden. However, for 
now we get to hold to onto our Year 6s for a little longer and will give 
them a good send off at the end of the term. 
 

Thank You to Our Governors 
On Wednesday, we held our last governors’ meeting of this academic 
year. I would like to extend a sincere thank you to all our governors 
for their time and support throughout the year. I look forward to our 
ongoing partnership next year, as we continue with our work together 
for the benefit of our school community. 
 

PE and Curriculum Updates 
Delivering our own PE curriculum this year has been a real positive for 
both our staff and pupils. Bringing PE in house has helped us align our 
lessons more closely with our curriculum goals and expectations. On 
Thursday afternoon, I attended a PE network meeting, which 
included: 

• National updates on PE 

• Curriculum support for PE 

• Information on South Cambs Sports Partnership events and 
competitions for next year 

• Opportunities to network and share good practice in PE. 
This ongoing focus will help us continue to develop and strengthen 
our provision for PE. 
 

EYFS: Visit from the Travelling Farm 
To end the week, our EYFS pupils enjoyed a wonderful visit from the 
travelling farm on Friday. This was a fantastic opportunity for the 
children to consolidate their learning with real-life experiences with 
hands-on opportunities to interact with the animals, learn about 
them, and even participate in activities related to animal care. Thank 
you to the EYFS team for organising this as everyone had such a 
brilliant time. 
 

Wishing you all a good weekend and please stay safe in the sun.  
Mrs Singh  

 
 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Reminders 

Office update 
Mrs Marchetti will be away from the office from Thursday 3rd July, returning 

Tuesday 8th. Intermittent office cover will be available where possible, but 

please note emails may not be attended to straight away. Continue to 

contact the school via telephone, leaving a message where necessary and 

please use Dojo to inform class teachers of any messages/updates.  

Many thanks for your understanding.  

Cool School Club 
Revised and updated policies and booking forms have been sent out on a 
separate email, ahead of next terms bookings for Afterschool and Breakfast 
club. If you wish for your child/children to attend either club, please fill out 
the forms and return to the office by Friday 18th July. Many thanks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Learning Champ  Learning Champ  

Pre-School 
 

Isobel Benji 

Mondrian 
 

Ezra 

Picasso 
 

Alex, Patrick, Ottilie, Evelyn ,  
Rosie, Jack, Iyarna 

Kahlo 
 

Auralia Ethan 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Mondrian: Maisie 
 
Picasso:               Patrick  
 
Kahlo:  Ruby 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Sports Awards of the Week 

Guilden Morden C of E Primary Academy 
Part of the Diocese of Ely Multi-Academy Trust (DEMAT) 
Office/Cool Club:     01763 852318  
Pre-School:               01763 853911 
Email: office@guildenmorden.cambs.sch.uk 
Website: www.guildenmorden.demat.org.uk 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your 
continued support. 

 

 

 

 

 

COURAGE 
Mondrian  Picasso Kahlo 

Ezra Jack  Scarlett 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Preschool: George 
 
Mondrian: Oliver N 
 
Picasso: Scarlett 
 
Kahlo:  Laura 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dance Stars of the Week 

Gardening  
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